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NSAA Responds to AICPA Exposure Draft.
The National State Auditors Association recently responded to the AICPA’s Professional Ethics
Executive Committee’s exposure draft, State and Local Government Entities (formerly Entities
Included in State and Local Government Financial Statements). NSAA members generally agree with
the proposed interpretation and other guidance.

The response was developed by NSAA’s Audit Standards and Reporting Committee, chaired by
Randy Roberts, senior technical director with Arizona’s Office of the Auditor General.

View the complete response letter.
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